Henry, Genna

From: P DAVIS
Sent: 03 September 2015 11:53
To: Planning

Subject: Application Ref: 2015/3889/P. Associated Ref: 2006/3459/P _

Good morning - regarding the above Planning Application ref to put three more air conditioning units on the
roof of Maple House, 149 Tottenham Court Road, London WI1T 7BN. Ilive at Flat 49, 30 Grafton Way,
London WCIE 6DX - the same building, but the flats are around the side and back of the building, the
address being 30-40 Grafton Way, London WCI1E 6DX. Our TV aerial is situated on the roof of the 4th
floor level of the building and ever since people have been up on the roof, to check things out T assume, our
television reception has been diabolical and is driving everybody mad (it may have been knocked or
moved). This started on 7th August and since then it has been impossible to get proper reception for the
TV. It would be very, very much appreciated it you could send somebody appropriate up to the roof to
check that the aerial is as it should be, and if not to please adjust. It's been almost a month now and enough
is enough.

Many thanks, in anticipation of your quick response.
Regards
Patricia Davis




